
 

   

      
 

 

 

 

Press Release  

 
September 22, 2014  
 
We are saddened to advise that a 32 year old female passed away while in custody at the Walla 
Walla County Corrections Facility late Sunday night September 21, 2014.   
 
The name of the deceased is being withheld pending next of kin notifications.   
 
Detectives from the Walla Walla Police Department were called to the scene and are handling the 
investigation.   
 
Please direct any inquiries to the WWPD PIO Officer Tim Bennett at (509) 524-4381 or 
tbennett@wallawallawa.gov.   
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